
 

 

 
 
 
 
Ref. JWG/se 
Contact Person: Jan Willem Goudriaan 
 

Brussels, 24 March 2020 
 
Subject : Earthquake in Croatia 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
With the Corona-virus pandemic looming over all of us, Croatia was confronted with a massive 
earthquake last Sunday. It injured people and caused massive damage. It increases the risks of 
further spreading the virus while adding a burden to the first responders, emergency workers and 
those in health and care, police and civil protection. Dealing with the aftermath to ensure safety, 
housing and work is an additional task for local, regional and national public administrations already 
strained.  
 
On behalf of EPSU and its 8 million members we are with those injured, those who lost their homes 
and maybe their workplace and work. The work done by so many public service workers to deal with 
the aftermath is recommendable.  
 
We express our solidarity to you all in what are difficult times. Please let us know if we can be of 
assistance. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 

 
 
Jan Willem Goudriaan 
EPSU General Secretary 
 


